
 

 www.IowaDNR.gov 

 
Tuesday, June 15, 2021 
 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM #1 
Request for Proposal 21CRDFBBMAL-100 
 Chuck Gipp Decorah Fish Hatchery Control System Replacement 
 
The Iowa Department of Natural Resources (DNR) hereby announces its intent to AMEND Request for Proposal 
(RFP) 21CRDFBBMALA-100.  The DNR reserves the right to amend the RFP at any time using an Addendum. The 
Contractor does not need to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in its Proposal.  The DNR is amending RFP 
21CRDFBBMALA-100 as follows: 
 
The DNR is extending the deadline for each Respondent to EMAIL its Bid Proposal to 
procurement@dnr.iowa.gov so that it is received by the Issuing Officer no later July 16, 2021 at 2:00 PM Central 
Time. 
 
Thank you for participating in this competitive selection process. For information about this notice, please 
contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Michael Gulick 
DNR Procurement Officer 
515-361-0743 
Michael.Gulick@dnr.iowa.gov 
 

CC:  File 
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